----Original Message-----

From: Ian Willson

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 4:31 PM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Fwd: S62A/2024/0046

Dear Sir / Madame

We have seen the above planning application in the Herts Advertiser and we'd like to comment on the application giving our support.

We live on Townsend Lane just around the corner from the proposed development and we do think that such a development with its traditional Georgian style is very in-fitting with the style of houses on that road and the surrounding area and will look much better than that which is currently there.

Kind Regards

Ian Willson